
 

 

Town of Littleton Board Work Session – 9:00 am 01/27/2015 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Littleton held the work session on Tuesday, January 27 at 
9:00 a.m. at the Littleton town hall.  Present were Commissioners Gerleen Pitchford, Sylvia Alston and 
Heidi Hogan.  Mayor Pro-Tem Terry Newsom presided over the meeting. 

Mayor Pro-Tem Terry Newsom called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.   

Motion to go into closed session pursuant to NCGS 143-318.11(a)(3) to discuss with Attorney at 
9:00 a.m. 
 
Commissioner Hogan asked to be excused at 10:05 a.m. 
 
The subject of replacing Town Attorney Gilbert Chichester was discussed.  Clerk presented a proposal 
from another attorney.  Following discussion no decision was made. 
 
Commissioner Pitchford made the motion seconded by Commissioner Alston to end closed session at 
10:28 a.m.  The motion carried. 
  
 
 
       _________________________________ 
 
       Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


